
Jonathan France - FD
Janice,

I will not be able to attend the meeting, these are the questions/comments that we have.

1. Applicant needs to update the Vehicle Turning Plan to verify that fire department access
is available in accordance with the State Fire Code (NFPA 1 Chapter 18).  It would 
appear that the latest layout might not provide access around the building.

2. Based on initial review it would appear that 2 fire hydrants are necessary to meet the 
required fire flow demands as outlined in the State Fire Code (NFPA 1 Chapter 18).  We 
would propose hydrants on opposing corners of the building with one closest to the 
sprinkler fire department connection.

3. In order to verify the adequacy of the water supply available at the site a hydrant flow 
test would be required.  Applicant should work with a fire protection engineer and/or a 
sprinkler contractor to determine sprinkler demand requirements.

4. The Fire Department does not have a ladder truck at this time.  We rely on mutual aid 
from Hopkinton or New London typically for a ladder truck.  Depending on the type of 
call, staffing and call volumes a delay may occur from those towns providing Warner this
resource if needed.  This could have a negative impact depending on the emergency. 

Thank you,
Jon

Jonathan D. France
Fire Chief
Warner Fire Rescue
148 West Main Street
Warner, NH 03278
Phone: (603) 748-4428


